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I apologize for the late comments on SB2939 SD1 on SPRB to Assist St. Francis Healthcare System.
 
We strongly support this important legislation for SPRB which is in the public interest, health and
safety. More than 130 Hawaii Laborers’ Union members were unemployed due to the closing of the
HMC in Ewa not to mention the lack of vital medical services for the community.
 
Thank you for receiving our late comments.
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